
Yuta Koike
1234 Main St
Vancouver B.C. A1B2C3 Tel:1122234455
test@gmail.com

Friday, May 24, 2019

Vancouver Web Company
725 Granville St Suite 700
Vancouver, B.C. V7Y 1G5


Dear Mr. Juan,

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to talk to me about the HTML corder position with Vancouver Web Company. I appreciate your time and consideration in interviewing me.

After meeting with you and the team, I believe that I would be an excellent candidate for this position, offering the quick learning and adaptability that is needed for a diversified position. 

In addition to my enthusiasm for performing well, I would bring organizational, computer skills and time management skills.

I am very interested in working for Vancouver Web Company and look forward to hearing from you once the final decisions are made regarding this position. Please feel free to contact me at any time if further information is needed. My cell phone number is (778) 751-4583.Thank you again for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Yuta Koike

Enclosure

